Our Case Number: ABP-313509-22

An
Bord
.| Pleanala
James Quinn
110 Pembroke Road
Ballsbridge
Dublin 4

Date: 18 July 2022

Re: BusConnects Belfield/Blackrock to City Centre Core Bus Corridor Scheme
Co. Dublin

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala has received your submission in relation to the case mentioned above and will take

it into consideration in its determination of the matter. Please accept this letter as a receipt for the fee
of €50 that you have paid.

Please be advised that copies of all submissions / observations received in relation to the application
will be made available for public inspection at the offices of An Bord Pleanala when they have been
processed by the Board.

For further information on this case please access our website at www.pleanala.ie and input the 6-digit
case number into the search box. This number is shown on the top of this letter (for example:
303000).

Yours faithfully,

Sarah Cauiﬁel%

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01-8737287
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RALAN. 313509

James Quinn

110 Pembroke Road
Ballsbridge.

Dublin 4

10/07/2022

Dear an Bord Planeala,

As a co-owner and resident of 110 Pembroke Road | wish to object on the strongest
possible terms to the bus corridor plans for Pembroke Road and Baggot Street.

The area would be destroyed by proposed alterations to the streetscape. Baggot
Street is a vibrant destination for shopping and entertainment. This would make the
area dead and most certainly lead to closures of business and ruin the area for
industry and community. Dublin 4 is very much residential, making Dublin city more
residential should be a planning objective for an Bord Pleanala. Getting people, a
mile up the road to shopping destinations is hardly relevant.

Donnybrook and Northumberland road are already bus corridors. This destruction of
a neighbourhood is unwarranted and unnecessary. Please do not allow it to happen.

James Quinn,
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